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NOTICE
EASTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Special Meeting
Site Walk at South Park Ave Bridge

The Easton Conservation Commission, acting as the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses
Agency for the Town of Easton, will hold a Special Meeting for a site walk for the
application #18-535 replacement of South Park Ave bridge #04211 over Mill River,
which will take place on Friday, February 16, 2018, at 8:30am, with participants meeting
at the bridge, located on South Park Ave. It is expected that enough members of the
Conservation Commission will participate in order to constitute a quorum. No action will
be taken nor decisions made regarding the application at this time.
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